
From:  Fran Reichenbach <franreichenbach@gmail.com>

Sent time:  10/19/2018 05:13:47 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Thank you for the clarification. I will share with my friends. It may just have been gossip. I'll try to find the source. Thanks for being
so responsive. We want to make sure that the information we share with the public is always accurate.

Fran

On Fri, Oct 19, 2018 at 12:23 PM Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org> wrote:
Good Afternoon Fran, 

The scoping comment period for the Hollywood Center Project closed at 4:00 P.M. on October
4, 2018.  The scoping comment period was the initial phase for the preparation of the Draft
EIR. Although I cannot provide you with a specific release date for the Draft EIR at this time,
I can clarify that the EIR is not complete and it has not been circulated. 

If you can provide me with the source of your information, I can reach out to them to clarify
the status of the EIR.  I would like to minimize any misinformation that may be circulating in
the community. 

Please feel free to reach out to me in the future if you have any additional questions.

Kind regards, 

Elva  

On Fri, Oct 19, 2018 at 11:31 AM Fran Reichenbach <franreichenbach@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Elva, can you tell me what part of the process we are in? I read that the EIR for this project was complete and circulated. If
that’s true, where can I get a copy of it? 
Fran, Beachwood Canyon Neigh Assn. 

Sent from my iPhone

-- 
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*

-- 
Fran Reichenbach
FranReichenbach@gmail.com
Cell: 323-610-1967
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